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Problem Statement
⚫ There is no safe, ADA accessible route connecting the   

Bridle View neighborhood to sidewalks
− Requested by Diane Ginthner for her son
− Neighborhood entrances don’t have crosswalks across 132nd Ave
− Closest crosswalk is 70th Pl
− Existing path not suitable for power wheelchairs



Why this solution?
⚫ Crosswalk at NE 66th St was discussed in previous NSP

− Pedestrian crossing volume too low
− Would likely require new sidewalk construction

⚫ Gravel path falls within NSP budget
⚫ Would improve path for recreational users
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